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The Daily Babble

Hello 2023

As another year comes to a close we are
grateful for our team, the families we serve,

and our community! 

We are xtremely grateful for your family.  
Without you the last 32 years would not be

possible!

We recognize the challenges 2022 has been
for many and we hope that you continue to

persevere. 

Wishing you and your family a healthy and
peaceful new year! 

As we enter the new

year with all new

hopes, we wish you

and your family a

very beautiful and

wonderful 2023!

Santa Rosa Rise and Shine's Crib Notes



We need your help!
Help us name our infant rooms at

our Humboldt Center

Here’s how to help us come up with clever names:
Anyone can enter to win! Open to the public!1.
Each submission should include 3 names, one for each age group2.
Follow this link to post your submissions 3.
Email your suggestions to Cary, contactus@SRkidsRise.com. 4.
Post on FaceBook and tag SR Rise and Shine5.
Post on IG and tag SR Rise and Shine6.
Deadline to submit your entries is February 28, 20237.
No limit on entry submissions8.
Every submission will be entered into a drawing for a $25 Amazon Gift Card with one (1) winner and
will be announced on social media on March 1, 2023.

9.

The winning three names will receive a $50 Amazon Gift Card and will be announced on social
media. Up to three (3) winners.

10.

Winning names will also be acknowledged in The Daily Babble, Santa Rosa Rise and Shine’s Crib
Notes April 2023.

11.

After all submissions have been received, the deadline is February 28, 2023, we will host a vote across
our social media platforms. The top 5 submissions/entries for each space will be evaluated, and
winning names will be announced in our April 2023 newsletter, as we celebrate 4 years as Santa Rosa
Rise and Shine Child Care Center.

 We have three unique environments for the infants and toddlers we care for
and we need names for each space. 

Please name each space. 

Space #1 – Under 12 months
Space #2 – 12-18 months
Space #3 – 18-24 month

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/3DBWB5F
https://www.facebook.com/RiseAndShineChildCareCenter
https://www.instagram.com/srkidsrise/
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If you haven't done so

already please follow, like,

share and leave a review

on our various social media

platforms!

Your help builds our social

media presence and would

be greatly appreciated!

Santa Rosa Rise and Shine's Crib Notes

You can find us on FaceBook, Instagram
and now we have two Yelp pages, one for

each center. 
Check us out!

Humboldt
Montgomery Village

https://www.facebook.com/RiseAndShineChildCareCenter/
https://www.instagram.com/Srkidsrise/
https://www.yelp.com/biz/santa-rosa-rise-and-shine-child-care-center-no-title?osq=Santa+Rosa+Rise+and+Shine+Child+Care+Center
https://www.yelp.com/biz/santa-rosa-rise-and-shine-child-care-center-santa-rosa-3


Mark your calendar
for the following reminders:

JANUARY 2023

Sunday, January 1, 2023 ~ Tuition is due
Tuesday, January 3, 2023 ~ Our centers reopen
Monday, January 9, 2023 ~ Mandatory Parent/Staff meeting via zoom.  

Some updates: 
Some of you may know we applied for (March '22) and we were subsequently selected
(June '22) for a yard grant at our Montgomery Village center. Unfortunately, we are still
waiting on those funds.  Hopefully, we will receive news soon so we can get started on that
project in time for Springtime fun!

1.

We are currently in the process of seeking a new grant for our Humboldt site.  We are
hoping to divide our large infant room into two smaller spaces.  This change will allow us to
better manage the various phyical needs of our growing babies and utilize that wonderful
space more efficiently.  We are hoping to complete the application process by early
January and submit by the deadline, end of January 2023.  We will keep you updated on
that as well.

2.

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86996369611

